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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:   January 31, 2020 

EXPIRATION DATE:  February 20, 2020 

REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-2019-00326 

WATERWAY:   Gulf of Alaska 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 

On January 21, 2020, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice 
(PN) for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2019-00326, Gulf of Alaska 
for a DA permit application from Matthew J. St. John, for authorization to excavate 
24,333 cubic yards of sand from 5.85 acres below the plane of the high tide line (HTL) 
(approximate elevation +12.8 feet above the 0.0 foot contour) and mean high water 
(MHW) (approximate elevation +9.2 feet above the 0.0 foot contour), and discharge  
into 5.85 acres below the HTL via slurry pump the excavated sand post wash plant 
processing to extract gold.  The project site is located within Section 30, T. 21 S.,  
R. 18 E., Copper River Meridian; USGS Quad Map Bering Glacier A-4; Latitude
60.064101º N., Longitude 142.405104º W.; near Yakutat, Alaska.

The time limit to submit comments on the proposed project has been extended to 
provide a total 30-day comment period.  All comments should reach this office no later 
than the expiration date of this revised PN to become part of the record and be 
considered in the decision. 

All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  
Please contact Randal Vigil at (907) 790-4491or by email at: 
Randal.P.Vigil@usace.army.mil, if further information is desired concerning this notice. 

District Engineer 
U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 

Public Notice 
of Application 
for Permit


	***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION***

